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Mr. Adam J. Teitzman, Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
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Dear Mr. Teitzman: 

Pursuant to Staffs email request dated April 28, 2025, Seminole Electric Cooperative, Inc. 
hereby submits for electronic filing the responses to the 2025 Ten-Year Site Plan - Staff s Data 
Request #2. 

Please contact me if you have any questions or comments. 

Sincerely, 

Margaret M. Janzen 
Director of Energy Supply & Optimization 
813-460-0037 
mj anzen@seminole-electric .com 
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1. Refer to Seminole Electric Company’s (SEC) 2025 and 2024 TYSPs, Schedule 2.3 “History and 
Forecast of Energy Consumption and Number of Customers by Customer Class.” Please explain 
the discrepancies shown in Table 1 below regarding SEC’s reported 2023 net energy for load 
and provide revisions, if applicable. 

Table 1: SEC’s Reported Net Energy or Load 
Schedule 2.3 Discrepancy in 

Reported 
Historical Data 

(GWh) 

Column: Net Energy for Load 
(GWh) 

2025 TYSP 2024 TYSP 

(a) (b) (O =( a) - (b) 
2023 16,502 16,312 190 

Response: 
After SEC had filed the 2024 TYSP, there was a revision of the 2023 third-party 
transmission losses, which led to the updated Net Energy for Load in the 2025 TYSP. 
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